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Midrand Office 

Montrose Place 

2nd floor 

Waterfall Park 

Bekker Street 

Vorna Valley, 1685 

 
 
 
 

Cape Town Office 

Constitution House 

12th floor 

124 Adderly Street 

Cape Town 

8000 

 

                                                     CANCELLATION LETTER 
 
To: Potential Service Provider/ Bidders 
 
 
From: Supply Chain Management Unit 
 
 
Subject: RFQ220601 PROCUREMENT OF STATIONERY FOR CAPE TOWN OFFICES. 
 
 
NOTICE OF THE RFQ CANCELLATION 

 

 

1. BACKGROUND 

The Financial and Fiscal Commission has canceled the above-referenced RFQ due to change of scope 

for the goods that are required. This means that the circumstances of the FFC have changed to such an 

extent that the FFC has to change the whole scope of stationery as this was not envisaged when the 

RFQ was publicised. 

 

 
2. LEGISLATIVE IMPERATIVES 

Legislative imperatives the cancellation of a procurement process is permitted in terms of the Preferential 

Procurement Regulations section 21. An accounting officer may cancel a tender “Due to changed 

circumstances/scope, an appropriate and revised specification shall be advertised in due course.” 

 

 

3. CLOSURE  

The FFC appreciates and understands that entities went through great effort in preparing a response for 
the above mentioned RFQ. 
 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 

 
For more information, please feel free to email us procurementAJ@ffc.co.za  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Supply Chain Management Unit 

 

mailto:procurement@ffc.co.za

